
Summary Board Meeting 16/02-2018 
Attending:  

● Lasse 
● Christian  
● Laura 
● Sergey 
● Selgin 

 
Minute taker:  Christian 

Summary 
After being contacted by a potential teacher a preliminary Break Dance Workshop will be held 
on the  17th of March. A budget of 200 DKK have been put down for soda and chips.  
 
Invitation to the GA will be sent out before the 17th. The board have included several 
proposed changes to the Statutes and order of business. These concerns clarification of what 
the membership fee cover. Replacing Jitterbug with Swing and imposing a minimum number of 
participants. 
 
On the 3rd of March The Board will have a Board Dinner with the External Auditor following 
the closing of the accounting. 


